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12th December 2024 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to inform you of some important news regarding 
our Crowns Class. Mr Lees Powell will be leaving at the end of this term. 

Mr Lees-Powell has made a wonderful start to his teaching career at Kingsway Junior. He has 
had a positive impact on the children in Year 4 over the past two years.  

While we are sad to see Mr Lees-Powell leave, we wish him all the best in his future 
endeavours. We are committed to ensuring a smooth transition for all students. Mrs Kandhai 
has been appointed take over the role as Year 4 Crown Class teacher from after the school 
holidays, and we are confident that she will continue to provide the care, support, and 
education that our pupils deserve. She will be in next week to meet the children and plan for 
the year ahead. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. We are here to 
support you and your child through this transition. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 

Kind regards 

 

 

Ms Jo Beale 

Headteacher 
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